
Signing Ceremony of the Lake Urmia Restoration Project 

 

The signing ceremony the Lake Urmia Restoration Project was held 

at the Department of Environment in Tehran on 5 April 2016. 

Due to the critical situation of Lake Urmia, the Japanese 

Government has decided to donate 1 million dollars to the UNDP project 

on the restoration of Lake Urmia. 

H.E. Dr. Ebtekar, Vice President and Head of DOE, Mr. Hirofumi 

Wakabayashi, Charge D’affaires of the Embassy of Japan in Tehran and Mr. 

Gary Lewis, UNDP Resident Representative in Iran delivered speech in this 

signing ceremony and then H.E. Dr. Ebtekar and Mr. Lewis signed the 

Project Document. 
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